
SHASNA Activities Committee Area Report 

 
--The subcommittee met on Tuesday  11-14-2017 at the Spencer United Methodist Church.  
 
--We opened at 6:30pm with the Serenity Prayer, followed by the 12 Steps and the 12 
Traditions  readings. 
 
--There were 8  members in attendance:   
 -Sarah T. 
 -Mike Y. 
 -Gus D. 
 -Ryan M. 
 -Heather C. 
 -Vito R.. 
 -Cleo B. 
 -Billy A. 
  
--A motion was made to push back the event to Jan. 13, 2018. It was second and then we took 
a vote. There were only 4 members that were able to vote. Vote was passed. 

 
--There was also a vote on asking Bob P. to speak and to help find other speakers. The vote 
passed  
 
-- A motion was made about what food to have for the speaker jam. 
 
-- We have a member calling about the church for where we are trying to have the events 
held.  
  
--We closed at 7:30pm with the Serenity Prayer. 
 
 
THANKS FOR LETTING ME SERVE. 


